
Dear Parents/Carers,

This week at Osborne Primary School we were proud
to take part in Anti-Bullying workshops. Please
follow us on our school Twitter page
@OsbornePriSch to see photos of what each class
got up to.

Thank you to everybody who supported Children in
Need this week by wearing something spotty. Thank
you also to those families who made a donation to
The Royal British Legion by supporting the Poppy
Appeal. We will share our final totals with you over
the forthcoming week for these brilliant causes.

Please take a look at our school calendar, there has
been a change of date for the Reception and KS1
nativity.

Best wishes, 

Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

DIARY DATES     




NOVEMBER
22.11.22 - School uniform and book giveaway

28.11.22 - School Closed for Children

29.11.22 - RE Workshops for Year 1 and Year 3

DECEMBER
6.12.22 - Flu vaccinations

8.12.22 - Key Stage 2 Carol Concert @ Methodist

Church.

8.12.22 - Winter Fayre 3.30pm - 5.30pm

9.12.22 - Festive jumper day

12.12.22 - CHANGE OF DATE 

Reception and Key Stage 1 Nativity

14.12.22 KS2 Pride of Osborne Award

15.12.22 Rec and KS1 Pride of Osborne Award

15.12.22 - Santa Panto in school

16.12.22 - Osborne Christmas Day

PLAYGROUND
HEROES

Children are working really hard to make sure
that they could be the next Pride of Osborne
Award winners.  We have already seen children
helping friends, picking up litter and playing by
the rules.  Keep up the great work!




Date: Tuesday 22nd November
Time: 3.15pm onwards
Where: School Hall
What: We have had a sort out of the books in our
library and we have a number of children's story
books in good condition to give away FREE to our
families. We also have items of school uniform
which we are giving away for FREE. Please  pop in
after school to have a look.




FREE EVENT -
 SCHOOL UNIFORM AND

BOOK GIVE AWAY

SAFE PARKING

Do NOT park on the double yellow lines or on
the school zig-zags.
Do NOT block the pavements as this forces
people to walk in the road.
Do NOT stop in the middle of the road to allow
children to get out of the car.

The roads around school are very busy at the
beginning and end of the school day. We currently
have lots of UNSAFE road use which is putting our
children and other road users at risk.

REMINDERS:

PLEASE HELP TO KEEP CHILDREN SAFE BY
PARKING A LITTLE WAY AWAY FROM SCHOOL AND
WALKING IN.







Hi my name is Temy and I'm the

new head boy of Osborne
Primary.  I believe that a good
attitude can and will make a
difference to day to day life. 
 We will make this school the

best it can be for all of the
students and teachers.

Hi my name is Silver, the new
head girl of Osborne.  I believe

that a children should be happy
and ready while learning.  I

want to make sure the school
is the best it can be.  People
should enjoy learning here.


